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NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM
Burkburnett Development Corporation Board
Monday, August 11, 2025
12:00 p.m.

Pursuant to Chapter 551 of the Texas Government Code, notice is hereby given of a possible
quorum of members of the Burkburnett Development Corporation Board of the City of
Burkburnett, Texas, at a Tax Increment Fincnacing Board Special Meeting to be held on August
11, 2025, at 12:00 p.m., in the City Hall-Council Chambers, located at 501 Sheppard Road,
Burkburnett, Texas, at which time the following event will occur:

TAX INCREMENT FINANCING BOARD SPECIAL MEETING

Presentation on the purpose of Tax Increment Financing (TIF)
Presentation on the Proposed Fiscal Year 2026 TIF Budget
Presentation on the Downtown Design

Purchase of a building for the Hot Wheels Museum

No formal City action will be taken by the Burkburnett Development Corporation Board
at this event.

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the above Notice of Possible Quorum of the
Burkburnett Development Corporation Board of the City of Burkburnett, Texas is a true and correct copy
of said Notice and that I posted a true and correct copy of said Notice on the window of City Hall of said
Burkbumett, Texas, a place convenient to the public, posted on the City website, and said Notice was
posted on or before August 8, 2025 at 12:00 p.m. and remained so posted continuously for at least
seventy-two hours immediately preceding the date of said meeting.

epfer, City Clerk




